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Consultation on the exposure draft of the Residential Tenancies 
(Minimum Standards) Amendment Bill 

We will be taking submissions on the Bill until Friday 3rd June 2011. You can obtain a copy of 
the Exposure Draft and the discussion paper by contacting Shane Rattenbury’s office at the 
Legislative Assembly.  

We’d appreciate it if you could send your submissions back to us by email or post to: 

Shane Rattenbury MLA 
Greens Member for Molonglo and Attorney-General Spokesperson  
GPO Box 1020, Canberra, ACT, 2600 
 
Rattenbury@parliament.act.gov.au  
ph: 6205 0005 
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